Fingal County Council
Notice to Mariners No. 02/2023

- Skerries pier closed partly.

Following on from a structural assessment carried out by Malachy Walsh & Partners, it was
found, the sheet piles which form the berthing face of the bottom portion of Skerries Harbour,
have significant corrosion and failure of the sheet piles is now possible, Fingal plan to
undertake urgent remediation of the sheet piles, until such a time, Fingal County Council now
consider it impractical and unsafe to keep using the sheet piled section of the pier.

Skippers, Owners and recreational boaters of all boats navigating within Skerries harbour are
hereby notified that the unsafe part of the pier is closed from 24.03.2023 until completion of
remediation works. No mooring allowed at the closed part of the pier until completion of
remediation works. A drawing showing the extent of closure is attached.
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Skippers, owners and recreational boaters should ensure that the contents of this notice are
made known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. All notices to mariners can be
found on the website hitps://www.{ingal.ie/council/service/harbours .
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Fingal County Council Harbourmaster




